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Annual Report

Council on General Education

AY 2002-2003
The Council on General Education met regularly throughout the academic year, on every other Thursday from August 29 until May 1.  The Council's routine business involved approving several new courses for inclusion in the Gen Ed curriculum, alerting departments that some of their current Gen Ed courses were in jeopardy due to their not having been taught recently (each department made immediate plans to teach the courses in question), and approving changes in course descriptions or titles.

The Council continued its charge to conduct periodic review of the match between courses and category goals.  The CGE completed its review of Natural Sciences/Mathematics and Social Sciences, meeting with the Liaison Committees in each category and developing revisions of the goal statements in each of these categories.

Because of IBHE requirement of WIU to report on program assessment by June of 2003 and because of the extensive administrative activity involved in the Provost search, Deans Rippey and Butterworth requested that CGE courses/goal match review for the Humanities category of General Education be suspended until the Fall of 2003.  The Council consented and plans to continue this review at the beginning of Fall semester

Preliminary work was done to establish the content of a CGE website in conjunction with the Faculty Senate site.  This work will continue during AY 2003-2004.

Officers for AY 2003 - 2004 are Ken Mietus (chair) and Ginny Jelaitis 

(vice chair).

Submitted by Ken Mietus, CGE chair for AY 2002- 2003
